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To sna@un.org
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bcc

Subject Comments onVolume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr. Ivo Havinga,

this is to inform you that we do not have substantial comments to
methodological issues and texts included in Volume 1 of the updated System
of National Accounts.

A remark concerning the title of the updated System of National Accounts
(there was such a question in the UNSD letter to countries) - we would
prefer the second option - 2008 SNA.

With best regards,

Ms Dace Tomase
Director of Macroeconomic Statistics Department
Central Statistical Bureau of Latvia
(+371) 67366844


